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Dear Sen Carney, Rep Kuhn, and members of the committee, I am Janice Vance and I
live in Kennebunk. I urge you to vote “ought to pass” on LD 1120. Unfortunately, 
some gun owners view their firearms as little more than fashion accessories, or forget 
they even have a firearm in their possession, and leave them in places where it’s easy 
for kids or teenagers to find them – in purses, bedside tables, the top shelf of a closet, 
under car seats, in the glove compartment, etc. – often loaded, unlocked and 
unsecured. Guns are also frequently stolen from cars. It is important to remind gun 
owners to take safety more seriously, so that it becomes a regular habit. This bill does 
all that. 


